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Welcome to our fifth year group newsletter.  
We hope you are all safe and well! 

 

Within this newsletter, we will be celebrating World Oceans Day. We can’t 
wait to see your outcomes of work from the tasks set for you to enjoy. 

 

For those children in Year 1 and Year 6 who are planning to re-join us in school on Monday 
15th June, we can’t wait to see you! Please ensure that you have read all of the 

information that has been emailed out to you and ensure that you have returned your 
home school agreement to secure a place for your child in school. Without doing this, your 

child will not be able to return to school. 

Hello Year 5,  

We hope you are all  well and keeping 

safe . We have been impressed with the 

dedication you have taken in com-

pleting the  home tasks set  through 

Purple Mash and home learning grids. 

The quality of work  you’ve produced 

has been commendable and you should 

all be very proud. We can’t wait  to see 

what’s in store for us next! If you have-

n’t already done so, why not have a go 

at completing some activities and send 

them in to us and with your permission 

we can share your home learning with 

the year  5. We can’t wait to see you all, 

please take care of yourselves, don’t 

forget to keep safe and keep smiling! 

Missing you all ,Year 5 staff x 

 

 

Ryan B has enjoyed helping his brother, 

Harry, make a fire breathing dragon as part 

of his summer term topic. 

These look super scary lads!  

Well done 



Year 5 Sewing Bee! 

 

Bryn has been   

keeping himself 

busy learning how 

to sew- a very handy 

life skill to have 

Bryn.                                         

We love the apron 

he stitched all by 

himself. 

Keep up the great 

work and well done! 

 

 

New challenge Y5…. 

Boys v Girls!!!! 

Who’s going to come out on top? 

Flower Power! 

An impressive 

3d flower 

using the 

Japanese 

ancient art of 

Origami by 

Satwika. 

World Oceans Day Task 

 

To help celebrate Word Oceans Day, we 
want you to have a go at creating your own 

sea art using these easy to follow 
instructions– click on the image to the left to 

link you to these instructions.  

If you don’t have the resources do not 
worry, use your imagination! 

We look forward to seeing your creative art 
work! 

Nature’s Art 

Daniel has used natural resources to                 

create this fantastic landscape! Great use 

of colours and textures Daniel—                              

we love it! 

Even through these difficult times,                          

Charlotte W has still been taking part in 

her Cubs meetings, only the meetings 

have been taking place using Zoom. 

Just take a look at all her badges… You’ll 

be a sixer before you know it! 

Well done Charlotte. 

Charlie W has had a busy few weeks! Not 

only has he been putting his scientific forces 

knowledge to the test in his paddling pool, 

he also decorated his house and dressed up 

smart for him mum’s ‘special’ errrrr….. 

twenty-something birthday. 

 

Great work Charlie and happy birthday Mum. 

World Ocean Day– 8th June 2020 

Earlier this week it was World Ocean Day. On World Oceans Day, people around the 
World celebrate and honour the ocean, which connects us all. The aim of this day is for 
people to work together to start creating a better future and protect our oceans.  
 

This year’s theme is ‘Innovation for a Sustainable Ocean’.  
 

Please share the linked PowerPoint with your child by clicking on the ‘World Oceans Day’ 
photo below. Then consider the questions on the last page of the PowerPoint: 
 

 

https://www.perryhall.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2020/06/Year-5-Sea-Art.pdf
https://www.perryhall.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2020/06/PowerPoint-World-Ocean-Day-Innovation-for-a-Sustainable-Ocean.pdf


Science- Update from Mrs Holdcroft  

Thank you again to everyone who sent in their answer to our last newsletter's enquiry 

question. This week we have another new challenge for you! Again, this is differentiated for 

younger children (KS1) and older children (KS2), allowing siblings to work together on the 

same activity. Keep sending in your findings - we love seeing your outcomes of work!  
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Don’t forget to send in your photos and any work you 
want to share, check or get marked.  

 Make sure you email your Year group on …    

ph.y5homelearning@perryhallmat.co.uk 

Satwika K has been getting crafty, making these                      
stunningly beautiful decorations.   

 

I think you will agree that they look                                  
absolutely fantastic.  

 

A brilliant idea and a perfect summer project. 

Purple Mash 

Continue to look out for the tasks 
continually being assigned to your 
children for them to access via Purple 
Mash. Access to Purple Mash can be 
gained by visiting https://
www.purplemash.com/sch/perryhall. 

Any problems with logins or passwords 
then please contact us. 

 

 

E-Safety 

During the school closure, we know that 
children have a greater exposure to the 

online world. It is really important that they 
keep themselves safe. Children and parents 

can take part in a range of activities at: 

https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/  

If you have any concerns regarding your 
child’s safety online, and you believe they 

are being targeted, you can report this 
through CEOP- the online police. 

https://www.ceop.police.uk/safety-centre/  

Shay B has been experimenting to see how water travels through 

absorption, using tissue paper and food colouring . 

 

Super stuff Shay.  

Well done.  

https://engagecloud.lpplus.net/owa/redir.aspx?C=90545e770dfe4972b51fd8f47c00cb47&URL=http%3a%2f%2fwww.perryhall.co.uk
https://www.purplemash.com/sch/perryhall
https://www.purplemash.com/sch/perryhall
https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/
https://www.ceop.police.uk/safety-centre/

